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To: Tammy Kinnan (tkinnan@cerrocoso.edu)
Subject: Letter from the President, February 8, 2015

From: Jill Board

Sent: Sunday, February 8, 2015 1:33 PM

To: Corey Marvin; John Stenger-Smith; Lisa Stephens; Suzanne Ama; Rebecca Pang; Matthew Jones; Karee Hamilton
Cc: Laura Vasquez; Heather Ostash

Subject: Task Force on Institutional Learning Outcomes and Institutional Set Standards

Dear Colleagues,

You are being asked to participate on a task force with Dr Marvin to review, revise, and develop our Institutional
Learning Outcomes and Set Standards. Through recent training Vice President Ostash had while serving on an
Accreditation Team this past fall, we are now certain that indeed we must have Institutional Learning Outcomes. While
we have some that were developed several years ago those need to be revisited and most likely rewritten. Additionally,
there needs to be additional dialog regarding the Institutional Set Standards. The timeline for this work is short, | expect
to receive a report out to College Council by the end of March.

I hope you each can commit to this work as it is very important. Thank you for your consideration and you can expect to
hear from Dr. Marvin in the very near future.

Respectfully,

Jill Board, President

Sent from my iPad



